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Peter Krogh to Receive ISH Global Leadership Award 

at Gala Dinner 

Washington, DC, September 15:-- 

Peter F. Krogh, retired dean of Georgetown 

University's School of Foreign Service, will be 

honored at a gala dinner at the International 

Student House, Washington, on Thursday, 

October 14, 2010.  Hon. James H. Billington, 

Librarian of Congress, will be the featured 

speaker at the dinner. Read More 

 
 

The Architecture of Global Leadership 
  by Deborah Hefferon 
  
What do the early 20th century International Student House in the 

Dupont Circle neighborhood of Washington, DC, the Edmund A. 

Walsh School of Foreign Service at Georgetown University located 
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in the contemporary Edward B. Bunn Intercultural Center, and the 

late 19th century Library of Congress, the nation's oldest federal 

cultural institution and largest library in the world, have in 

common?  Read More 
 

 

 

ISH Welcomes  

Tom O'Coin  

as its new  

Executive Director 
  

             

 

The board of directors of the International Student House is 

delighted to announce the appointment of Thomas O'Coin as 

executive director, beginning October 7, 2010.  

 Tom has come to know the Student House as a member of 

the board of directors for the last two years, where he has taken on 

a leadership role in fundraising activities. Read more 
 
 

Alumni Profile - Michael D. Coe 
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a leadership role in fundraising activities.  Read more 
 

ISH welcomes our new Fall residents 
  

             
 

 

 

The International Student House, a non-profit organization in the heart of Washington, DC, provides an 
exceptional residential experience to a highly diverse international community of graduate students, interns, and 
visiting scholars. The House promotes inter-cultural dialogue, encourages life-long connections, and fosters global 

citizenship.  
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